From the Regius Professor of Med., Oxford. To Sir John MacAlister .

Letter Typewritten.

Dear MacAlister,

The Harvey has come and is really a beauty. The title page had to be repaired, and the leaf of Errata has been put in in duplicate. Like all copies it has been badly cut.

When is the next meeting of the Library Committee at which I will present it?

Have you issued the circular to those hospital units? It would be most acceptable, I know.

> Sincerely yours, Wm. Usler.

M.Col. Bradley, U.S. Leg. can give you their addresses.